
To whom it may concern, 

  

Alex has been a student on mine at KU Edwards Campus Data Analytics 

Bootcamp.  Over the course of the the past 6 months, I’ve had the pleasure of 

working with him.  He has shown himself to an extremely quick learner and his 

ability to grasp new concepts has been very admirable.  

The quality of his classwork and team projects has been top notch and he proved 

to be an invaluable resource to the project teams that he worked on. He was 

always there to help other students and he never shied away from asking 

questions when he didn’t know the answer or needed guidance.   

Due to his strong technical aptitude, willingness to learn and take on new 

challenges, as well as his ability to delegate and work with a team, I think that he 

would be a valuable asset to any team that he would join.  

One thing that really stuck out to me, is that even though he would have a 

working solution to a problem, he would always want to know if it was the best 

solution and how it could be made better or how it could be modified to follow 

best practices.  

  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions that you may have. 

  

Benjamen Alford 

Instructor – Data Analytics Bootcamp – KU Edwards Campus 

Solution Architect – SE2 

785.633.2351 

Benjamen.alford@gmail.com 


